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IMPORTANT DATES
1/2 HOA Office Closed 

1/3 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

1/3 BOD Executive Session | 4:30PM

1/5 Food Truck: Pasta Selvatica | 4PM - 8PM

1/6 First Fridays Coffee and Donuts with the HOA Staff | 9:00AM - 10:00AM

1/9 Theater Committee Meeting | 10:00AM

1/9 Gates Committee Meeting | 6:30PM

1/10 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

1/11 Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting | 11:30AM

1/11 Election of Governing Docs | 6PM

1/11 Architectural Committee Meeting | 6:30PM

1/12 Food Truck: Ohan Hibachi | 4PM - 8PM

1/13 Movie Night: Downtown Abbey | 7:00PM

1/16 Martin Luther King, Jr., Day | HOA Office Closed

1/17 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

1/17 Board of Directors Open Session | 6:30PM

1/18 Equestrian Committee Meeting | 7:30PM

1/20 - 1/21 | JAXX Production Grease | Fri 5:00PM  | Sat 7:00PM
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Well, it’s been a crazy year, so (despite protests from  
former cast and audience members alike) it seems that 

another Valentine’s Day will come and go without the golden 
voices of your friends and neighbors to brighten a  

cold night in February. 

(all together now: “Awwwwwwwww!”)

However, provided we aren’t subjected to another plague,  
and my family doesn’t plan another conflicting event 

(grandcritter number 3 is expected February 15th!), I hope to 
entertain and delight you all with another Charity Musicale in 
the Spring or Summer.  For those of you who attended last 

year’s event, you should be genuinely excited.  I, for one,  
am really looking forward to it!

 We will schedule sign-ups, rehearsals, and new show dates 
after the first of the New Year.

 In the meantime, I wish you all a very happy, healthy,  
and prosperous 2023!

 Onward and upward!

 David Stanley       

CHARITY
MUSICALE

Message from The President
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MESSAGE FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER - JANUARY 2023

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS
Hidden Hills Community Association is governed by a seven-member Board of Directors who are supported by 

the staff, vendors, and various Standing and Ad-Hoc Committees. These committees, consisting of 

community volunteers, are appointed by the Board of Directors to serve in accordance with an approved 

charter. Currently, the association is seeking volunteers who want to step up in aid of the neighborhood. Bearing 

in mind that committee involvement is a volunteer position, and not a job, the association is happy to engage all 

residents who bring a wide range of skills and experience.  

The Board will counter-support each committee by appointing a liaison who can help guide the process and 

ensure objectives are being met. The management team through its appointed staff member also provides 

assistance to each committee. 

A special thank you to each of the committees and their many dedicated members who contribute so selflessly 

by serving on the following active standing committees, listed here in alphabetical order:

• Architectural

• Equestrian Services

• Gates and Patrol Services

• Landscape

• Parks and Recreation

• Roads

• Technology

• Theater

For anyone interested, please respond by close of business on Tuesday, January 10, 2023, by returning your 

interest form, including your name, the committee’s name, and a brief narrative on your intended contribution.  

The Board of Directors will be reviewing and evaluating the reappointment of all Standing Committees at the 

January 17, 2023, open session meeting.  

Thank you for your time, and Happy 2023!

Tracie Blankenship

General Manager 

Hidden Hills C
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CALL FOR

Residents of Hidden Hills are invited to 
volunteer for the following Committees:

Architectural Committee  •  Equestrian Services Committee
Gates & Patrol Services Committee  •  Landscape Committee

Parks and Recreation Committee  •  Roads Committee 
Technology Committee  •  Theater Committee

VOLUNTEERS

Complete the Interest Form and return by:  
Tuesday, January 10th

Thank you to each of the committees and their dedicated members 5
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The Gates and Patrol Services Committee would like to thank all of our great neighbors who so generously 
donated to our Covered 6 Holiday bonus request.   It is wonderful that our Gate, Patrol, and Traffic Officers 
will begin the New Year knowing how much our community appreciates their efforts to perform their duties 
at such a high standard to keep us safe. 

This year’s donated amount far exceeded our wildest expectations!  We collected $51,352.00, which was presented 
to Covered 6 Supervisor, Guy Hartson on December 28, 2022. 

We would also like to acknowledge the continued support and assistance from our HHCA staff:  Tracie Blankenship, 
General Manager, Stefany Tristan, Operations Manager, and Michelle Collins, Office Administrator/Events Liaison.   
They managed the online account, received donations at the office, and designed the check that was given to 
Guy.  It was a pleasure to work with our staff on this project. 

Happy Holidays,

GATES AND PATROL SERVICES COMMITTEE 
Jeff Korchek   |   Deb Seror

Mike Resnick   |   Barbara Lipkin
John Boulianne   |   Jack Goldman   |   Keith Jacobs

WE APPRECIATE YOU!
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Tip of the Month
Equestrian Services

HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

HELPFUL TIPS FOR YOU & YOUR HORSE

CARING FOR HORSES 
IN COLD/WET WEATHER

Shelter
Make sure your horses always have access to shelter 
where they can stay dry and out of the wind. Provide 
adequate bedding, so that your horses have a dry 
place to lie down. Clean out rain gutters and create 
drainage channels to keep water from flooding barn 
areas.  Use products such as CedaRest, Dry Stall, or 
wood pellets to help control muddy areas. Consider 
blanketing, especially for horses that are older or 
thin. Blankets, when properly applied, can help 
horses conserve calories and avoid getting chilled if 
they lie down on wet ground.

Water
Make sure that your horse always has access to clean 
fresh water. When our temperatures drop into the 
30’s and 40’s, consider adding a bucket of hot water 
to large water containers to encourage them to 
drink more- optimal drinking water temperature for 
horses is about 55 degrees. 

Salt
Make sure that your horse always has access to salt. 
For horses that tend to consume too much when 
given a salt block, provide them with 1-2 tablespoons 
per day- ideally free choice, and never in their water. 

 

Happy and Safe Trails…Your ESC Committee 7

Food
Consuming hay generates heat and helps to keep 
horses warm. Consider providing additional hay 
for older or underweight horses to help keep them 
warm and maintain their condition.  

Health issues related to 
cold wet weather 
Colic is common in colder weather, when many 
horses don’t drink enough to keep up with their 
digestive needs. Make sure that your horse is still 
getting some exercise on a regular basis, even if it is 
just going for a walk. 

Pay close attention to horse’s feet and skin, especially 
their lower legs when it has been wet - thrush and 
scratches (a skin infection also known as “rain rot”) 
are common problems this time of the year. Regular 
grooming and hoof cleaning can prevent most 
issues, and will help you catch any problems early, 
when they are easier to treat! 

YOUR ESC COMMITTEE



FIRST FRIDAYSFIRST FRIDAYS
Hidden Hills Community Center

24549 Long Valley Rd.

9:00AM - 10:00AM

Coffee & Bagels
with the HOA STAFF
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LOCATION C O M M U N I T Y  C E N T E R

OPEN EVERY

2PM PM6



Miss Kim’s Toddler  
Music Circle

WHEN: Mondays 3:45pm - 4:30pm
WHERE: Recreation Room (HHCA) 

FEE: Pay as you go...$20/class, $12/class each sibling
(Cash, Check or Venmo)

QUESTIONS: kims484@gmail.com

Join long-time Hidden Hills music teacher Miss Kim,

(aka Kim Saunders), for a “mommy and me“ style music circle, 

full of singing, dancing and playing fun rhythm instruments,  

keyboards and hand bells, for children ages 1 to 3 years.  

 Moms, dads, grandparents, nannies are welcome!
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with Amazing Kid Company 
Fun & Interactive Activities For Kids!!!

www.AmazingKidCompany.com

WINTER
CAMP

(Half off for siblings)

WEEKLY RATE: $85 (Full Day) - $55 (Half Day) 

 DAILY RATE: $70 (Full Day) - $50 (Half Day)
Email: AmazingKidCompany@gmail.com to sign up now.

Winter Break Camp @ Hidden Hills

Tuesday, December 27th - Friday, January 6th

Mondays - Fridays 9:00AM - 3:00PM

• Old-Time Picnic Fun • Creativity & Expression • Arts and Crafts •  

• Sports & Games • Movie-Making

Pricing

AGES: 4 YEARS - 12 YEARS • SIGN UP DEADLINE: DECEMBER 23rd

“NO DAY OF DROP-OFFS”

NO CAMP on Monday, December 26th and Monday, January 2nd



Enjoy thIS special feature in our Theatre

Sponsored by The Parks and Recreation Committee

Downton Abbey  PG 

January 13th
7:00PM

HIDDEN HILLS MOVIE NIGHT PRESENTS
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Performances:
Friday, January 21st @ 7PM

Saturday, January 22nd @ 5PM

HIdden Hills Junior Players  

13
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PERSONAL TRAINER

My name is Margaret Scuderi. I am an ACE certified personal 

trainer with over 35 years of experience. I am available to 

help you reach your fitness goals in 2022. 

We could take outdoor walks, work on strength and 

conditioning in your home, gym and I’ll create an overall 

exercise plan. I will work with all ages, including seniors. 

References available upon request. 

(310) 503-1748

PROFESSIONAL TUTOR

Specializing in writing, reading comprehension, language 
arts, science, social studies, Common Core math (through 
5th grade), organizational skills, homework help and much 
more. One-on-one personal attention in your home or the 
Calabasas Library. Personal communication with teachers. I 
have over 17 years of private tutoring experience and can 
provide you with many excellent references. 

Academic success is my goal. MA Education, BA Child 
Development, also degreed in Early Childhood Education.

Please contact Maureen @ (818) 915-4567 or email 
mebllm@aol.com.

2 BARN STALLS TO RENT

2 barn stalls for rent, includes a large shaded arena, plus 

your own private Tack Room, with it’s own lock and key 

for saddles, bridles, & horse equipment.   Contact: Susan 

Landon 23744 Oakfield Rd., Hidden Hills, 818.469.7473

FOR SALE

Like new Hydrow Rower rowing machine. Purchased new for 
$2,495 + tax. Selling for $2,000 OBO. Please call John (310) 
560-7358 or Gabrielle (310) 650-4142



Babysitter/Petsitter 
Available

My name is Nathan Danese. I am 15 years 
old and will be a sophomore at Viewpoint 

School in the Fall. If you need 
babysitting I would be more than happy 
to help you out! I am very good with kids 
of all ages, and can work early mornings 
to late nights. I can also look after your 

pets.  

805-795-9225  
nathan.danese@icloud.com

Looking for a babysitter?

Bonnie and Sophie Watkins

Babysitting Service

Available for hire

Available anytime (weekends/weekdays)

Children age 2-13

Hourly Rate: $15

Sophie Watkins: 818-540-5770

Bonnie Watkins: 818-540-5796

The two of us come as a package deal and charge 15 dollars total. We are willing to look

after your children including during community events as well as pet sitting. We love animals

and have five dogs of our own. We are sixteen years old. We live on Jim Bridger Rd. Round

Meadow Elementary is our alma mater. I (Bonnie) attend an arts school and can do fun art

projects/musical theater fun projects.

Bonnie & Sophie Watkins

Looking for a babysitter?

Available anytime (weekends/weekdays)
Children age 2-13   |  Hourly Rate: $15

Sophie Watkins: 818-540-5770

Bonnie Watkins: 818-540-5796

The two of us come as a package deal and 
charge 15 dollars total. We are willing to look 

after your children including during community 
events as well as pet sitting. We love animals and 
have five dogs of our own. We are sixteen years 
old. We live on Jim Bridger Rd. Round Meadow 
Elementary is our alma mater. I (Bonnie) attend 

an arts school and can do fun art projects/
musical theater fun projects.

Babysitting Service
Available for hire
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Wishing you 
a wonderful 

2023! 
The HOA Staff

N E W  Y E A R


